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Updates & Reminders | Residential & Hyflex Full Vaccination Requirements

PAU Provost <provost@paloaltou.edu> Tue, Jan 11, 2022 at 3:31 PM
To: faculty@paloaltou.edu

Office of the Provost and Academic Affairs

Dear Colleagues,
Welcome Back! I hope everyone had a restful and recuperative winter break. As you
know, all instruction at PAU will be remote for the first two weeks of classes. We will

resume in person instruction for residential and hyflex classes on Monday, January

24th. We are continuing to monitor the current surge in cases and will make

adjustments to keep our community safe.


As you may have read in today's email from Dean Shepard, for winter quarter all

students who go to a PAU facility are required to submit proof of full vaccination before

they will be permitted on campus. This communication is linked here for your review. 


Going forward, all PAU employees will be required to show proof that they have been
fully vaccinated whether they work on campus or remotely. According to the CDC’s

guidance, being fully vaccinated means, 2 weeks after their second dose in a 2-dose

series, such as the Pfizer or Moderna vaccines, or 2 weeks after a single-dose

vaccine, such as Johnson & Johnson’s Janssen vaccine. There will be additional

communication from the Human Resources department regarding where to upload
your vaccination cards.


For additional teaching recommendations and resources and course roster instructions

please click the links in the Faculty Resources section below. 


Our goal is to keep our community as safe as we can during these difficult times.

Please find balance and grace where you need it during this time and reach out if you

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1A7-5OUx_jqNoWTnolrSzqnROcX1uXCQZ/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/fully-vaccinated_archived.html


need additional support. I hope you have a healthy and productive winter quarter. If

you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact my office at

provost@paloaltou.edu. 


Sincerely,


Erika R.N. Cameron, Ph.D., NCC, ACS 

Provost & VP for Academic Affairs 

Palo Alto University


Updates and Reminders

Individuals who plan to come to campus no longer need to complete the daily health
screening survey
Everyone must continue to wear masks, both inside and outside, while on campus
Everyone should practice social distancing as much as possible
The library will continue to provide curbside service for all. Those who wish to be in-
person in the library must show proof of vaccination upon entry to the library.

Faculty Resources

Teaching Recommendations and Resources

Click Here to Access the Teaching Recommendations and Resources

Course Roster Instructions
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